Chris O'Brien

D s |
From: Jim Demick <jedemick@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 4:11 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: NO on H6256

Dear House Finance Committee,
! cannot think of time or place where a tax has directly benefited those who pay it.

At best, taxation is robbing Peter to pay Paul. In the case of H6256, both are being robbed, as “The Ocean State” core is
boating!

How can anyone not see the negative impact that this tax would have on the economy of our state?
For our wellbeing, please oppose H6256.

Sincerely,

James Demick

56 Massasoit Ave

Barrington, Rl

401-247-1365

Sent from my iPhone



